Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2014 4:08 PM

To: 'York, Christine@Waterboards'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ROADWAY EXPRESS (T0600102107) - Closure Denial Review
Christine,

| have reviewed the recently provided documents and, in my opinion, the case is eligible for closure. | will be meeting
with my supervisor, Ms. Dilan Roe, to discuss the site and make my formal presentation for closure. This meeting will
occur within the next three weeks, within the 60-day review period.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: York, Christine@Waterboards [mailto:Christine.York@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2014 1:53 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: ROADWAY EXPRESS (T0600102107) - Closure Denial Review

Hi Keith,

I've been assigned the above mentioned site for Closure Denial Review. | was wondering if you have gotten a chance to
review the Sensitive Receptor Survey Report submitted by the RP and when you thought you would have a response to
the Request for Closure; as | don’t want to review the Site until you have an official response on file. Thank you for your
time.

Christine
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Christine York, P.G.

Engineering Geologist

State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Quality
1001 | Street, 15™ Floor



Sacramento, CA 95814
916-341-5493 office
916-341-5808 fax



